
 
 

 
 

 

CLOSURE OF BULL RING 
GATE ACCESS TO ROYAL 

HOSPITAL GROUND  
As part of our essential work to build London’s new ‘super sewer’ we 
would like to inform you about a temporary closure of the Bull Ring 

Gate from Friday 26 August 2022 – March 2023.  
 
 

As part of our essential work to 
build London’s new ‘super sewer’ 
the Bull Ring Gate on Chelsea 
Embankment will need to be  
closed from Friday 26 August 2022 
– March 2023. The closure 
includes the pedestrian access 
gate to the Royal Hospital 
Grounds.  

 

Please note that the 360 bus, which 
would normally stop at Bull Ring 
Gate, continues to be diverted and 
now stops by the Lister Hospital on 
Chelsea Bridge Road. The parking 
bays within the Bull Ring also 
remain suspended for the duration 
of these works. Bull Ring Gate is 
scheduled to reopen at the end of 
March 2023. 

 
 

For more information call: 08000 30 80 80 
www.tideway.london helpdesk@tideway.london 
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